1979-1989 BOYS & GIRLS CLUB OF NEW ROCHELLE HISTORY



Boys Club holds 50th annual meeting



1979

1979 the Boys Club celebrated our 50th Anniversary. Board President Paul Ryan retired after 10 years of service and was replaced by Joseph Miressi.

1979

Frank "Hank Deck" Declemente was honored with the Man of the Year Award in 1979. Declemente was one of the first members of the "Better Boys Club" and served as a

Man of Year is DeClemente



Boys' Club renamed for August Mascaro

Changing the name of the Feeney ck Boys Club to the August E scaro Branch of the New Rochelle ys Club was quick and easy.

The New Rochelle City Council animously sponsored and approved honor for a man who has touched hives of countiess New Rochelle ys for more than 30 years.

"To say the least, it's great. It's our with the say of thanking Gus for all he has done us. He has been an inspiration to all us." said Councilman Leonard Catana, who has been a member of Boys' Club since 1938.

Macacro served as executive direction of the New Rochelle Boys' Club

- MICHAEL SENTER

1979

In 1979 the Feeney Park Branch was renamed after longtime Executive Director, August E. Mascaro.

1980

Mayor Lenny Paduano said at the dedication ceremony, "Mascaro was a man who was a father and a teacher but





City, Y, Boys' Club

1983

In 1980 the Southside Boys CLub was torn down to make room for the New Rochelle Community Center which would be shared between the YMCA and the Boys Club.

1986

